From: smgoering@mtelco.net <smgoering@mtelco.net>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:33 AM

To: Hutton, Ronda [KDA] <Ronda.Hutton@ks.gov>
Subject: ASR permit comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless
you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

We are a family farm that uses water from the Equus beds. We have spent many years developing our farm
around efficient use of irrigation from this aquifer. Our wells are on the outer edge of the Equus bed

area. We are concerned that if Wichita is allowed to take extra water in dry periods when irrigation is critical,
it could have a major negative impact on our farm. If the water table drops just a few feet, our wells output is
reduced significantly when we need the water the most. This would have a major impact on our farm and
others in the area. As we all know, the agricultural success of central Kansas is very important for our
community right here. Please keep this in mind before allowing more water resources to be piped out of our
community when we need it the most.

Thank you,
Sam Goering
Marcia Goering
Andy Goering



